
Cadre Arrival

Day - 1
6/28/2024

Cadre and staff were hard at work today 
with preparation for student arrival and 
the overall success of encampment. The 
executive staff worked with their 
respective teams to ensure smooth 
operations. Flight and squadron cadre 
began to perfect their drill and barracks, 
logistics cadre distributed items, and 
public affairs began to take photos and 
videos.

In-Processing: How It’s Going To Go

Encampment Media
There’s only so much we can fit into one newsletter, try as we might, so the photos you may be 
looking out for might not make it into a newsletter. Despite this, you can  be assured that the Public 
Affairs team will capture that picture you are looking for of your cadet. Scan this QR code for the 
links to all our social media!

Student arrival is on 29 June 2024 at 0900.  
Drop-off will take place at building 475.
Parents are asked to help their students unload 
their luggage and then make their goodbyes 
brief so the students can begin in-processing. 
Students driving themselves are asked park in 
the parking lot by runways edge, as directed by 
staff.
We look forward to seeing you!


